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Uniform 
 

Tuesday 8 June 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we are now in the summer term and the weather is improving, this is just a little reminder about 

uniform. 

Summer Uniform 

From Easter to October half term, girls may now choose to wear their light blue checked summer 

dresses/culotte dresses. These should be worn with white socks and the school cardigan. They can, of 

course, continue to wear winter uniform if they prefer. This includes a grey skirt, blue shirt and tie, and 

grey or navy socks or tights. Short sleeved shirts may be worn in the summer months. Skirts and dresses 

should be to the knee. 

Boys may wear either shorts or trousers with a short-sleeved shirt. Socks should be navy or grey.  

On cooler or wet days, children should remember to bring a waterproof coat to school.  

Also, sun hats and sun cream (applied before school) are recommended for when children are outside. 

Shoes 

Shoes are still required to be worn as part of the uniform before the summer.  

PE 

On your child’s PE days, children should be wearing St Gabriel’s branded shorts and light blue polo top. If 

outside on colder days, children may wear blue or black jogging bottoms or leggings and a blue or black 

jumper or hoodie. These should be as plain as possible, without large logos or branding. 

Hair and Jewellery  

All children require their hair to be tied up if it touches the shoulders. Hair accessories should be small 

(simple bobbles and hair bands) and in school colours. Nail varnish should not be worn to school. 

Hair should be cut smartly, with no ‘fashion designs’ of lines, patterns or extreme designs e.g. Mohican 

styles. No haircut should be cut below a ‘grade 2’.  

Children should not wear jewellery to school, with the exception of a watch and a small pair of stud 

earrings. All earrings must be removed during PE sessions; we are no longer allowed to cover the earrings 
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with plasters. For this reason, we ask that you wait until the 6-week break to get ears pierced so that it 

does not interrupt your child’s PE sessions. Children should be able to remove earrings themselves, or not 

wear them to school on PE days. 

We expect our pupils to look smart and ask that you support us in implementing these standards.         

Many thanks for your continued support. 

E J Byrne 


